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Lilac Room 
This week, Lilac Room planned a creative 

activity about fireworks. The children were 

provided with various coloured luminous 

paints, black card (for a night time effect) and 

cotton buds. They decorated their card, each 

choosing their own colours, creating beautiful 

and vibrant firework paintings for the display. 

Magnolia Room 
Magnolia Room used pipettes to drizzle red, orange and yellow paint 

on to black card, using the ends (of the pipettes) to flick the colours 

in different directions. The children also enjoyed sprinkling glitter on 

the top creating a sparkly affect, whilst talking about the various 

noises fireworks make, such as; whoosh, pop, fizz, sparkle and zoom! 

Acorn Class 

Acorn Class 
Acorn have been reading ‘Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears.’ We have been learning about sizes- small, 

middle-sized and big. They have been playing with 

oats, re-telling the story and dressing up as 

bears. Next week we will continue reading 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears.’ Don’t forget 

to look at our question of the day which links 

to your child’s learning at nursery! 

Cherry Class 
This week the Cherry children explored dry oats 

and made porridge for the Bears. They 

compared the size of the spoons, sauce 

pans and the bowls using "big, medium 

and small". 
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